
THE PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT 
OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE 

 
 
 
 

 
       April 24, 2025 
 
 
 
The Honorable Edward Burroughs 
Chair 
Prince George's County Council 
1301 McCormick Drive, 2nd Floor 
Largo, Maryland 20774  
 
Dear Chair Burroughs: 
 

We are withdrawing Ms. Jacqueline Woody as a member of the Charter Review Commission. 
Following the election, the new County Executive will have the opportunity to appointment a member 
to this commission. 

  
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Tara H. Jackson 
       Acting County Executive 
 
cc:  Jennifer A. Jenkins, Council Administrator 
       Barry L. Stanton, Acting Chief Administrative Officer 
       Jared McCarthy, Deputy Chief Administrative Officer, Government Operations 
  
       
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Wayne K. Curry Administration Building  1301 McCormick Drive, Largo, MD 20774 

(301) 952-4131  www.princegeorgescountymd.gov 

http://www.princegeorgescountymd.gov/
http://www.princegeorgescountymd.gov/

